Breese, Robert

From: William Russell <
Sent: 19 May 2014 12:49
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Unit 3 200 Aldersgate Street -Licensing application by {fe]Veay Company
OF
LONDON
Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing to object to the above application for a number of reasons.

1.The City believes its residents are entitled to peace and quiet between 2300 and 0700..this
application if granted will not adhere to this and will have a dramatic effect on the residents of

London House .

Most of the local pubs shut at 2300 hours and that is more appropriate.

2. new extract fans and a new air handling plant will cause not only noise but smells as well.
3. noise from late night taxis and the inevitable number of people on the pavement smoking

cigarettes late into the night.

4. The area is becoming more and more residential , and with cross rail bringing new
developments that is only going to increase ..

We urge you to reject this application

please acknowledge by email this objection

Alderman William Russell and Mrs Hilary Russell Flat 79, London House , Aldersgate Street.

William Russell
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